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The “Mane” Event 
Due to social distancing restrictions, our club held our 

first ever virtual 

meeting.  Using Zoom, 

we met at our regularly 

scheduled time, April 9, 

2020. The meeting 

went well for our first 

time meeting 

virtually.  It was great 

to see everybody and catch up as to how everyone is 

doing. 

Thanks to President Blake for setting up the meeting 

for us. These people 

were available and able 

to log in. Paula Crane, 

Jim Barbare, Hope 

Barbare, Becky Bagwell, 

Jud Blackwell, Ray 

LeBlanc, Clara LeBlanc, 

Blake McClimon. 

Hopefully we’ll soon be 

back together. 

Other Events 
Planting a tree for Arbor Day has been postponed until the 

fall.  President Blake will make plans to set the event up in 

the fall. 

Our events and fundraisers were cancelled this spring, but 

we still care for one another and our community as we 

can.  Do you know someone who is in need?  An elderly 

person who needs errands run, or someone who would 

appreciate a cheery card or phone call?  A family in need 

of groceries?  Let Presdient Blake or Service Chair Hope 

know and our club will help.   

Do you, as a member need help?  We serve each other 

too.  Let us know. 

President Blake is working on slate of officers for next 

year.  Stay tuned! 

We Serve:  Report for Blue Ridge July 2019-Jan 2020 

1516 people served  -    13 Service Projects completed- 

858 Hours in Service.  Remember to send Hope service 

reports for the month of April.  

Kindness matters:  Let’s continue to put our kindness in 

action especially during this time of uncertainty and 

social isolation for many. 

Service Opportunities: 

Adopt a Highway trash pickup is still scheduled for May 

16.  According to Phil Bowers, AAH chair, the state has 

not cancelled the pick up but encourages all to practice 

social distancing. 

We will meet at Hwy 101 Dollar 

General Parking Lot at 8:45 am 

on May 16.  If you cannot come 

on Saturday but would like to 

participate in trash pick up, send 

an email to Hope or Jim and we 

can meet you with bags at 

another time during the week.   

Questions? 
Eye care assistance Clara LeBlanc, 

RayClara1975@charter.net 

Adopt a Highway Phil Bowers pbowers@bellsouth.net  

Club information President Blake McClimon 

Bmcclimon12@gmail.com 

Newsletter information hopebarbare@gmail.com 

Facebook: Blue Ridge Lions Club 

Website: www.Blueridgelionsclub.com 

Happy Birthday 

Jud Blackwell 

Blake McClimon 

Timothy McClimon 
 This Photo 
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